1st Godstone Scout Group Report to Annual Parish Meeting

On behalf of the 1st Godstone Scout Group I would first like to thank the community and organisations that have given so generously to our appeal for funds to carry out vital repairs to The Endeavour our splendid HQ facing the green. These works were completed last year and can be seen over the jubilee weekend when we will have an exhibition of our archive showing the original building works and the repairs.

I am able to report that all sections of the group survived the pandemic online making good progress with badge work and home camping returning to full meetings in September with an exciting program of activities, going forward all sections have several events in the pipeline.

Lastly our numbers are holding up well with waiting lists for the beavers and cubs which leads me to an appeal for volunteers to help at meetings or on the executive committee helping to manage the group if interested please contact us through our website or email, stevebeagley53@gmail.com